## Shobnall Primary School



24th April 2017

**Dear Parents** 

## **Sun Safety and Protection**

Welcome back for the Summer Term and hopefully some lovely summer weather!

With this in mind we have to think about safely protecting the children from the harmful rays of the sun.

May we therefore take this opportunity of reminding parents to please ensure that all children are provided with protection from the sun. Please provide your child with a hat (clearly named) and apply sun cream to them before they come to school if necessary.

Unfortunately, if your child does not have a sun hat with them, then they will not be allowed to participate in lunchtime or breaktime games upon the school field as in this area of school grounds, there is no shade or shelter from the sun.

Just in case you have been unable to purchase a hat for your child we do still have a few school hats remaining in school and these are available on a first come first served basis from the office, priced £3.50. Once these sell out, school caps can be purchased from either Pupils Schoolwear (Swadlincote) or Clothing4 Schools (Anglesey Road).

Please Label Jumpers and Cardigans!

Now the weather is warmer please make sure that all jumpers and cardigans are clearly labelled with your child's name so that children can be reunited with the correct item of clothing at the end of playtimes.

Yours sincerely

Mr R Cruise Headteacher













International